Estlow, Trevor

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Trevor—

Michael Pulley <pulley@pointswestsurveying.com>
Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:29 AM

Estlow, Trevor

continuance on Ford McKinleyville Avenue Minor Subdivision

W

The purpose of this email is to request a continuance of the public hearing for the Ford McKinleyville Avenue Minor
Subdivision, PMS-17-003, from the currently scheduled date of 7/13/2017 to the next available meeting, which you have
indicated would be 8/3/2017. Please let me know if you need anything further from me regarding this request.

Thanks,
Michael

Michael Pulley

Points West Surveying Company

5201 Carlson Park Drive Suite 3

Arcata CA 95521
707.840.9510



